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U.S. Department of Labor Occupational Safety & Health Administration
The Curtis Center
170 South Independence Mall West
Suite 740 West
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19106-3309
Office: (215)861-4900
Fax: (215)861-4904

November 5,2007

r

Enclosed please find the FOIA logs for the Philadelphia Regional Office for FY 2005, FY 2006
and FY 2007 in response to your October 9,2007 Freedom of Information Act request. Deletions
have been made to protect information exempt from public disclosure as prescribed by the
Freedom of Information Act (5 U.S.c. §552(b)(7». Where deletions were made, the appropriate
FOIA exemption is indicated.

You may file an appeal of this decision with the Solicitor of Labor within 90 days from the date
of this letter. The appeal must state, in writing, the grounds for the appeal, including any
supporting statement or arguments. To facilitate processing, you may wish to fax your appeal to:
(202) 693-5538. The appeal should include a copy of your initial request and a copy ofthis
letter. The appeal must be addressed to: Solicitor of Labor, U.S. Department of Labor, Rm. N­
2428,200 Constitution Avenue, N.W., Washington, D.C. 20210. Ifmailed, both the envelope,
and the letter of appeal itself should be clearly marked: "Freedom of Information Act Appeal."

Since no significant expense was incurred while processing your FOIA request, all applicable fees
have been waived.

Sincerely, .. __

}\I\~C~

MARIE A. CASSADY
Acting Regional Administrator

Enclosures
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